
 
 
 
 
 

 

Katahdin Trust Supports Presque Isle Athletic Boosters Club Fundraising Efforts 

Presque Isle, ME (February 9, 2018) – Katahdin Trust Company was pleased to present a $250 donation to 

Presque Isle Athletic Booster Club. “Our contribution will help the club expand the storage capacity and add 

additional bathrooms to the concession building at the Johnson Athletic Complex at the Presque Isle Middle 

School,” shares Joe Clukey, Assistant Vice President, Retail Services Officer. “As a parent and spectator of 

many soccer games and track meets over the years and witnessing the size of the crowds at the events, I know 

this expansion is needed.”   

For more information about the expansion please contact Mark White, SAD #1 Athletic Director at 207-764-

6507.  

On hand for the check presentation to the Presque Isle Athletic Boosters Club were: Joe Clukey, Katahdin Trust 

Assistant Vice President, Retail Services Officer; and Booster Club representatives Jennifer Bridges, Vice 

President and Stephanie Dumais, Clothing Chairperson. 

About Katahdin Trust 

Katahdin Trust Company, celebrating 100 years of community banking since its founding in 1918, has nearly 

$800 million in assets and 180 employees. The Bank offers financial services to individuals and businesses 

from sixteen offices throughout Maine and a full range of online and mobile banking solutions. Katahdin 

Bankshares Corp., parent company of Katahdin Trust Company, stock is quoted on the OTC Markets quote 

board OTCQX under the symbol KTHN. Current stock information can be found at 

otcmarkets.com/stock/KTHN/quote. Learn more about Katahdin Trust on its website at www.katahdintrust.com 

and get the latest news and information by following Katahdin Trust on Facebook, Twitter, LinkedIn, and 

Instagram. 
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